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Date: 25th June 2024  
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Summer uniform update 

We are pleased to announce that we have updated our summer uniform policy to give 
students more options and comfort in the warmer months. Starting from 26th June 2024, 
students can choose to wear tailored black or grey shorts as part of their summer uniform, 
instead of the long trousers or skirts. The shorts must be of appropriate length and fit, and 
must be worn with the school shirt and tie. No denim, cargo, or sports shorts are allowed.  
 
We hope that this change will make our students feel more comfortable and confident in 
their school attire, while still maintaining a high standard of appearance and 
professionalism. If you have any questions or concerns about the new policy, please contact 
the school office at 0113 255 8277 or email info@pudseygrammar.co.uk.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark McKelvie 
Headteacher 
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